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April 15, 2022 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Reliability and Power Quality Review 

OEB File No. EB-2021-0307 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi,  
 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) respectfully requests the opportunity to participate in the upcoming 
Reliability and Power Quality Review (“RPQR”) Working Group.  Entegrus nominates Matthew Meloche, Senior 
Manager of Systems Planning Operations & Engineering, as our representative. 
 
Matthew joined Entegrus in 2007 and is a Professional Engineering (PENG).  He has since held a series of 
progressive roles, all involving oversight of reliability metrics, culminating in his current position as Senior 
Manager of System Planning Operations & Engineering. In this role, Matthew is responsible for distribution 
system integrity, reliability metrics, renewable generation connections, system capacity planning, smart grid 
development and system automation. Matthew would be supported in this initiative by Entegrus Vice 
President of Engineering and Operations, Tomo Matesic.  
 
Matthew holds a Masters of Applied Science in Electrical Engineering from the University of Windsor and 
obtained his Professional Engineering designation in 2012.  His recent body of work includes leading an internal 
Smart Grid project to support greater penetration of Electric Vehicles, as well as overseeing the connection of a 
battery generation facility in Entegrus’ service territory. Matthew is also a Lecturer at St. Clair College – Thames 
Campus for the Powerline program. We are confident that his experience would assist the OEB in this initiative. 
 
Matthew’s contact information is as follows: 
 
Matthew Meloche, P.Eng. 
Senior Manager of Systems Planning Operations & Engineering 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen Street, Chatham, Ontario  N7M 5K2 
(519) 352 6300 x 4290 
matthew.meloche@entegrus.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Chief Regulatory Officer & Vice President of Human Resources 
(519) 352-6300 x 4558 
Email: regulatory@entegrus.com    
  
cc: Tomo Matesic, Vice President of Engineering & Operations 
 Matthew Meloche, Senior Manager of Systems Planning Operations & Engineering 


